
 

 

NUTRITION SERVICES 
 

James N. Murray 
School Nutrition Food Services Director 

131 Notre Dame Street, Hudson Falls, NY 12839 
Phone: (518) 681-4119 • Fax: (518) 681-4342 

Dear Parent or Guardian 

From the Food Service Director office at the Hudson Falls Central School District 

Topic: Food Service meals available during a COVID-19 event or School Closure 

As a district, we are committed to making sure, every student 18 yrs old and younger who are enrolled in our 
schools are provided a Nourishing meal for both Breakfast and Lunch. If the district closes a School or the entire 
district is closed for any event related to the COVID-19 virus, we will be providing the following items and 
instructions for feeding. The district will adapt the Summer School Feeding site procedures with the following 
being offered for pick up at the Primary School Building  at 47 Vaughn Road, Hudson Falls N.Y. 12839.  

In the event of a school related COVID-19 school closure both Breakfast Grab and Go, and Lunch Grab and Go 
will be provided Monday-Friday. Please Check the school website, letters of communications, school Facebook 
pages, and broadcasts for all information regarding the services being provided. 

Each student or parent may come to the Primary Schools front entrance area to pick up a student’s meal as follows:  

Breakfast: Hours for pick up are 7:45am-8:30am 

Lunch: Hours for pick up are 11:45am-12:15pm 

 
If for any reason the Primary School is unable to accommodate the distribution of the meals due to a 
closure, the next available School will be used. This will be communicated as stated above. Please check 
daily the schools web page for changes and or location information. During these unprecedented times, 
we are dedicated to serving the Children of this district with healthy, Nourishing meals. We are working  
Closely with the Child Nutrition Program and State officials. Please if you have any questions about this 
communication and the Meals to be provided, please feel free to reach out to me @ 518-681-4119.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
James Murray   
 
School Nutrition Food Services Director 
jmurray@hfcsd.org 
 


